

June '17 Band Fee Reminder

Please read this information on our blog at: http://www.shs-band.com/blog

Hello PRIDE!

This is just a friendly reminder that all June Membership Fees are now due. Membership fees are our primary source of financial operation and we rely on your help throughout the summer in order to provide the needed equipment and materials for our students when they arrive to camp on July 17th.

Several payments have already been received and we thank you! If you would, please be sure to send your payment as soon as possible. The school mail will be check daily Monday —Thursday during the summer.

Please, be sure to send your payments to:

Southside High School Band 2361 School Drive Southside, AL 35907

*Be sure to list the student's name on the memo line & if possible, include the appropriate payment coupon found in the registration packet.

Hope you're all having a great summer!

-Mr. Weaver

Other Reminders

- 1. **FORMS:** ALL registration forms are now due! These forms were in your membership packet at orientation and include the registration, medical release, uniform code & handbook acknowledgement forms. If you did not receive a packet, it is available online at: http://www.shs-band.com/forms--handbook.html. We also have a few extra copies in the band office.
- 2. **HANDBOOK CORRECTED DATES:** There were three incorrect dates published in our handbook. Our post-camp rehearsals will be held Monday, July 31 & Tuesday/Thursday August 1st & 3rd. Please see our corrected handbook online at: http://www.shs-band.com/forms--handbook.html
- 3. **BAND CAMP WEBSITE:** Our band camp website is now online! Please visit the site to read up on all the information you need as members and parents before camp starts on July 17th. http://www.southsidebandcamp.com
- 4. **TEXT MESSAGES THROUGH REMIND:** Please note that the 2016 marching band text group will be closed permanently on Friday, May 26th. If you have not already done so, please text the message "@thepride17" to 81010 to sign up for the 2017 text group.
- 5. HAVE A GREAT SUMMER EVERYONE!